
CONTRA COSTA COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

 

 
. 

4005 Port Chicago Highway, Suite 250  •  Concord, CA 94520-1180 

Telephone: (925) 941-3300  •  Fax: (925) 941-3309  •  www.cccfpd.org 

000. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

March 9, 2021 
 
 TO: Board of Directors 
 
 FROM: Lewis T. Broschard III, Fire Chief 
 
 RE: Update on Fire Station Construction Projects 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 Fire Station 86 – Bay Point 

Following the January contract award, the project team held a kick off meeting. After the 
final utility placements, the project is anticipated to begin in March.  The groundbreaking 
ceremony is scheduled for April 9, 2021, at 2 p.m. 

 

  
 Fire Station 70 – San Pablo  

Construction is in the final phases with punch list items currently being identified and 
addressed.   We will celebrate the opening with a small, invitation only, COVID appropriate, 
ribbon cutting event on April 13, 2021, at 3 p.m.  

 
 Fire Station 9 – Pacheco  

Progress with this site has slowed as we work through drainage challenges and potential 
FAA approvals for an alternate site.  All options are being pursued.  A more detailed update 
should available in the coming months.       

 


